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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting
February 10, 2021

Greetings from Mr. Morehart

Enrollment Summary Report

Reports from Staff Members

Reports from Community Members

Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members




Superintendent Advisory Committee Meeting Notes

Winner School District

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s office
1:00 PM

Feb 10, 2021

Members present: Diane Kludt, Keven Morehart, Kim DeMers, Haley Barfuss, Sherry Lafferty, Julie Ménke, Marilyn
Herman, DeAnne Felix, Val Ewing, Sylvia Bear, Becky Sitting Bear

Members absent: Francis Brandis, Alma Small, April Fergurson, Krista Antoine
Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart — What date in April do we want Family Fun night? We will put a committee together to look at a date
and new ideas. The Committee will be DeAnne, Val, Haley, Keven, and Kim

Marilyn — Asked if we could have more money for Family Fun Night. Sherry said it is possible through the JOM account.
Sherry said she will look into it. Little Cheer camp is coming up, could RST Ed pay for half? If they are enrolled in the
tribe and on FRL, then JOM will pay for them.

Diane — Getting ready for testing.
Kim — Standardized testing is coming.

Sherry — Asked if we received reimbursement from the Tribe for laptops. The business office informed us they did.
Truancy law and order code meeting is the first Thursday of the month. After the pandemic, schools will need to be in
alinement with the code. Sherry feels that she has a great working relationship with Winner and is hoping that we can
attend a meeting to get ideas from other schools and give ideas to other schools. The next meeting is March 4 at 1:00.
Val, Haley, Diane, and DeAnne will attend.

DeAnne — Asked Sherry if JOM can pay for cultural activities. Sherry said they can. DeAnne Wants to revamp Family
Fun Night a little. She is wondering what we can do to have parents interact more. The committee will look into this.
Mike Scott from the Chamber of Commerce asked if the Hand Games team would give a demonstration at hot summer
nights. Lakota club met last week and made wooden picture frame. DeAnne was invited to Lakota Games on Ice in
Mitchell. The middle school has had a few incidents, but the high school has had none.

Sylvia- nothing
Julie- nothing
Haley- She will have a booth tonight to try to raise awareness about girls group.

Val — The Sophmores took the PreAct. The scores were average. The middle school girls’ group had a dance on Feb 6. It
was a great success! Next, the girls group will have lessons on using technology appropriately. Its scholarship time. If
you know of any, please let Val know. She is always looking for money for college students. There are eight Native
American Seniors. 6 are on track, and 2 can make it, but need to work hard.

Next meeting March 10th at 1:00




